
 

 
  
Town of Belville Seeks Your Input Regarding Stormwater 
Drainage and Flooding Areas of Concern 
  
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
  
BELVILLE, NC, May 30, 2024, 1:20 p.m. 
 
Planning Consultants for the Town of Belville are conducting a Stormwater Feasibility Study and 
are beginning the public engagement period.  The study was funded by a grant from NC 
Department of Environmental Quality Division of Water Resources. 
 
The Town of Belville is inviting its residents to participate from Tuesday, May 28 – Tuesday, 
June 11 in the development of the Town’s Stormwater Feasibility Study.  The Town is working 
with WithersRavenel who is conducting surveys and modeling where the stormwater and 
flooding issues exist in our town.  Now is the time to give your input, and let us know about your 
drainage and stormwater areas of concern.  We are asking residents to pinpoint these areas, so 
they can be added to the report. 
 
There are three opportunities to participate.  Please choose an option: 
 

 Take the online survey here: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/BelvilleStormwaterSurvey 
 

 Go to Belville Town Hall (63 River Road) and take the survey on paper; or 
 

 Go to Belville Town Hall to answer questions and use printed maps and board activities 
to identify problem areas. 

 
Please note that all three options have the same questions.  You can participate in person at 
Town Hall between 9:00 am. and 4 p.m. Monday – Friday.  There will be staff available to 
answer your questions.  All options will be available until Tuesday, June 11, 2024.  If you have 
any questions, please contact Athina Williams, Town Manager at 
townmanager@townofbelville.com 
 
We are interested in your feedback and look forward to your participation. 
 
#    #    # 
 

 


